
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  Lorraine Anderson, PIO 
 
RE: Letters of recommendation for 2018 Florida Municipal Achievement Awards  
 
DATE: April 11, 2018 
 

 
 

In the call for nominees for the Florida League of Cities 2018 Florida Municipal Achievement 

Awards, I would like to enter the Venice Hurricane Expo for the City Spirit Award and the City 

Bicycle Ride for the Florida Citizenship Award. Nominations must be postmarked by April 30. 

 

A letter of recommendation on behalf of the Mayor and Council must accompany each 

nomination, which I have submitted here for your approval. 


